
 

 

 

TFF - Membership Report 2023 – 24 

 

I took over the role of membership director in September 2022 and continued my role in September 

2023. I updated the membership list with current addresses, contact numbers and e-mail addresses, 

then following a previously approved proposal, the membership list was e-mailed to all existing 

members.  

 

From last season’s thirty-three (33) active members, sixteen (16) have attended live meetings so 

far this season, while others decided to choose separate Zoom meetings and four (4) decided not 

to return.  

 

In keeping with the By-laws regarding attending eight (8) in-person meetings per season and 

bringing a minimum of four (4) prints for evaluation and discussion per season (suspended 

temporarily because of Covid), we have eight (8) out of our nineteen (19) currently active members 

this season who have already met this quota. The remaining members include people who are 

dealing with health, logistical or other issues. 

 

During the 2023-2024 season, one new member, David Kempton, was admitted to the forum on 

March 20 after a stellar portfolio review.  

 

Attendance Summary: over our thirteen (13) in-person meetings as of  March 20, we have averaged 

approximately nine (9) members attending. There have been three (3) lows at seven (7) members 

and September 6 was our high at eleven (11) attendees.  

 

Allan Flagel 

Membership Director 


